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Constantino, Mike

From: Anne Cooper [ACooper@Polsinelli.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 5:09 PM

To: Constantino, Mike

Subject: Apolle Health Center

Attachments: Mujeres Support Letter pdfe.pdf

Mike,

Altached please find a letter in support of Apollo Health Center from Mujeres Latinas en Accion. Please let me know if
you have any comments or questions.

Thanks.

Anne

Polsinelli .
y S ughart.‘ polsinelil.com
Anne M. Coaper 161 N. Clark Street
Altorney Suite 4200

Chicago, IL 60601

tel: 312.873.3606
acooper@polsinelii.com fax: 312.873.2957
Add me 1o your addross book...
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Addressee(s) named herein. If you are not an Addressee, or the person responsible for delivering this
to an Addressee, you are hereby notified that reading, copying, or distributing this message is
prohibited. If you have received this electronic mail message in error, please reply to the sender and
take the steps necessary to delete the message completely from your computer system.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE: Unless expressly stated otherwise, any U.S. federal tax advice
contained in this e-mail, including attachments, is not intended or written by Polsinelli Shughart PC to
be used, and any such tax advice cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be
imposed by the Internal Revenue Service.




MUJERES

LATINAS EN ACCION
S—
2124 West 21¢ Place ® Chicago, IL 60408 & 773.890.7676 @ Fax: 773.890.7650 & www.mujersiatinasenaccion.org

April 19, 2011
Sent via First Class Mail

Mr. Dale Galassie

Chair

Illinois Health Facilities and

Services Review Board

525 West Jefferson Street

2™ Floor

Springfield, IL 62761 ‘

RE: Project Number: 11-002 Apollo Health Center, Ltd., Des Plaines

Dear Mr. Galassie,

The opening of Apollo Health Center, Ltd. would be a welcome addition to the current options of
medical/surgical providers. With its emphasis on providing discounted and no-cost services to patients in need,
1 would refer people in need of surgical care to Apollo Health Center, Ltd.

Many of the people we serve are low-income, underinsured/uninsured and Spanish-speaking. They are of a
medically underserved population that would benefit from a local multilingual facility that offers discounted
rates and flexible hours.

I therefore support the opening of Apollo Health Center, Ltd. in Des Plaines, IL.

Sincerely,
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Program Director
Mujeres Latinas en Accion
www.muiereslatinasen accion.org
Phone: (773) 896 7676
2124 W. 21st Place
Chicago, IL. 68608




